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Feast of Christ the King Prayer 

 

Lord Jesus Christ, 

You are a King who cares deeply for his people. 

May we search out those in need, so that Love and Justice 

will reign as the Kingdom of God is brought forth within us. 

We ask our prayer in your name and in the power of the Holy Spirit. 

Amen 

  



Principalôs News 

Parents and Friendsô Association AGM 

All members of the Yidarra community are invited to attend the P & F Annual General Meeting and the 

Thanksgiving Evening that will be held in the St Thomas More Parish Hall on Wednesday, 29 November 

commencing at 7pm. 

Year 6 Class Assembly 

On Friday, 1 December we will be holding our last assembly for 2017.  This will be a special assembly presented 

by our Year 6 students.  We welcome all parents to this assembly. 

Dance Concert 

Our whole school Dance Concert will take place this Friday, 1 December in the Corpus Christi College new 

gymnasium.  All students are to arrive at 6pm to prepare for the concert.  The concert will commence at 6:30pm 

and should conclude around 7:30pm.  We request that families remain until the end of the concert, so as to not 

interrupt the concert. 

Final Day of Term 

A whole school community mass will be held on the morning of the last day of Term 4, Friday 8, December, at 

9am.  At the conclusion of this mass we will be conducting our annual handover of student leadership from the 

Year 6 students to the Year 5 students.  We will also farewell the 2017 Year 6 students.  Parents are invited to 

attend this special mass. 

May God bless your week. 

Carmel Costin 
Principal 
 

PE News ï Interschool - Cricket Results 

¶ A division girls undefeated 

¶ A division boys undefeated 

¶ B division girls undefeated  won shield 

¶ B division boys 3rd 
 
Mr Debowski 
PE Teacher 
 
School Banking News 

Tuesday, 28 November will be the last day of banking for this year.  Much appreciation is given to Mrs Marissa 

Rees whom has selflessly facilitated the weekly banking for the past number of years.  Thank you Mrs Rees 

for all of your efforts and dedication. 

Also a further thank you to Mrs Jennifer Cummings and Mrs Nancy Randall whom also have volunteered their 

time throughout the year to assist supporting this worthwhile facility for our children.  



Board  News  

  

YIDARRA CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BATEMAN  WA  6150 
 

NOMINA TI ONS FOR 

YIDA RRA  SCHOOL BOA RD 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Other Members of the Yidarra School Community, 
 

The Board of Yidarra seeks competent and dedicated people to serve on it. 
 

Parents and others who have an interest in the welfare of the students and staff and are eager to promote 

Catholic schooling may seek membership of the Yidarra School Board as a means of giving valuable service 
to the school community.  Though all Board members should bring to the Board their own contribution to its 

work, the most important skill required is the ability to work cooperatively and constructively with all other 
members of the Board.  Board members must, of course, be willing and able to give their time to Board 

duties. 

 
The Board invites you to attend the Annual School Community Meeting in the undercover area on 

WEDNESDAY, 7 FEBRUARY 2018 at 6.45pm when elections will take place.  A report will also be given at 
that meeting on the Board's activities during the past year and on the proposed budget for the school in 2018. 
 
To nominate, please complete the form below, mark it for the attention of the Principal and return it as soon 

as possible.  Nominations close on FRIDAY, 2 FEBRUARY 2018. 

 
The opportunity for you to participate in the elections is provided by the "Constitution for Catholic School 

Boards in WA".  Should you wish to read the "Constitution" a copy may be obtained from the Principal, 
Ms Carmel Costin. 

 

The Board invites you to nominate yourself for election if you feel that you would be prepared to serve the 
community as a Board member.  Nominees are invited to make a short presentation in support of their 

nomination at the meeting. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Julia Daker 
Chairperson 

Yidarra School Board 

 
 

 
 
 

" ----------------------------NOMINATIONS CLOSE ON FRIDAY, 2 FEBRUARY 2018------------------------ 
 
 

YIDARRA CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
BATEMAN   WA   6150      PH: 9332 3011 

SCHOOL BOA RD NOMINA TI ON FORM 2018 
I have read the letter of invitation and wish to offer myself as a candidate for election to the School Board. 

 
NAME:  ____________________________________ STUDENTS AT YIDARRA (If applicable): 

 

ADDRESS: ____________________________________ Name: ______________Class: ____2017 
 
  ____________________________________  ______________ ____2017 
 

PHONE: ____________________________________  ______________ ____2017 
 

 

SIGNATURE: ____________________________________ DATE: ____________________________ 
 

 

 
 

 

CRITERIA FOR MEMBERSHIP OF THE BOARD SHALL BE: 
 

1. Possession of special skills that will be an asset to the Board. 

2. Deep interest in the welfare of all students and staff. 

3. Desire to give service to the Catholic School Community. 

4. Keenness to promote Catholic schooling. 

5. Ability to work cooperatively and constructively with all other 

members of the Board and 

6. Sufficiency of time to devote to Board duties. 
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Merit Awards  
 

Week 8  
 

Matthew M 1B  

Xavier C 1B  

Ava L 1B  

Reuben R 4B  

Ari L 4B  

Duarte M 5G  

Taya C 5G  

Aleesha S 5G  

Claire M 5G  

Brianna M 6G  

Claire R 6G  

Indonesian Awards  
 

Mrs Capello -Dimopoulos  

 
 

Emily B 4B  

Jessica A 4B  

Angelina J 4G  

Aldrich  K 4G  

Alyssa R 5B  

Luis S 5B  

Louie Q 5B  

Leon D 5G  

Kira C 5G  

Dior P 5G  

Ruby L 6B  

Angelyne V 6B  

Alexandra C 6B  

Isabella D 6B  

Lily D 6G  

Lily F 6G  

Ezekiel W 6G  

Ruairi F 6G  

YEP AWARDS  

 

" All Semester 2 YEP Kids will 

receive their participation 

certificates at the Assembly 

on Friday, 1 December."  

School News  

 

  
Stars  of the Week

 

Congratulations!  

Remy R 3B  

Ari L 4B  



P & F News  

P&F Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

The P&F AGM will be held on Wednesday, 29 November 2017 at 7pm.  If you would like to nominate yourself 

for a position, please complete and return the nomination form to the front office as soon as possible.  The 

Agenda and Nomination Form was sent home, if you did not receive your copy a nomination form is available 

within this newsletter that can be downloaded to print or alternatively, extra copies are available from the office.  

See Agenda below for your information: 

Welcome Night 

Save the date - the Welcome Night will be held on Friday, 9 February 2018 on the school oval.  More information 

will follow shortly. 

Car Park Bay 2018 Raffle 

Note: Flyer within the newsletter for details. 

 

 


